FROM: John Davidson
SENT: Mon 6/16/2008 11:49 AM
RE: RE: Concurrence request for AAAS 571 course proposal
On Friday, 1/11, the Interdisciplinary Film Studies Committee met to discuss inclusion of your course, AAAS 571: Images of Black People in Mass Media Production, in the film studies major.  I'm happy to report that we really like the course and are pleased to have it in the major.  It will be added to our lists at the first possible opportunity.

With best wishes,

John E. Davidson, Director

The Film Studies Program

4108 Smith Lab, OSU

174 W. 18th Ave.

Columbus, OH 43210

Phone (614) 292-6044

Fax (614) 688-5678

Email  filmstudies@osu.edu
